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Good afternoon and welcome to this week's Bullet! 

 

We have had another lovely week in school - it was a real pleasure to see all 

of our new Reception children and their families on Wednesday for their first 

transition day.  There was lots of excitement and I must say a huge thank you 

to Mrs Worthington's Year 1 pupils who suddenly seem very grown up.  They 

were helpful, sensible, and friendly, as were Elliott, Oliver, Ollie and Ruaridh 

who helped me to entertain the little ones whilst their parents were in a 

meeting.  These days really capture the essence of our lovely 'family' 

ethos.  Our Year 6s who attended transition visits this week also made the 

most of their time at secondary school, and whilst there will still be nerves in 

September, I am sure they will all feel a little more prepared for such a big 

change. 

 

Over the next couple of weeks we will be handing over information about your 

child from one teacher to the next.  We build up a wealth of information over 

the year about the subtleties of each pupil and what helps them to learn 

best.  Please feel free to talk to any members of staff about any concerns or 

questions that you may have regarding transition - our aim is to make it as 

seamless and calm as possible! 

 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend, 

 

Mrs Sarah Milne 

Headteacher 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers Meal 

@Hartnoll Hotel – 17th July 

 

Year 5/6 Production – 18th 

July 

 

Summer Fete – 19th July 

 

Y6 Leavers Trip – 22nd July 

 

Leavers Assembly 9.30am - 

24th July  

 

End of Summer Term – 24th 

July 2024 

FoBS UPDATE 

 

Thank you everyone for all your kind donations every week, it is greatly 

appreciated.  

 

This week FoBS are asking for filled jars. These are empty jars filled with 

child friendly items i.e. sweets, stickers, tattoos, crayons, small toys etc. Can 

any donations please be taken to the school office by Friday 5th July? 

 

We have Ice Lolly Friday every Friday until 12th July so remember to bring 

some pennies if you would like a cold treat.  

 

Finally, if anyone is able to help before, during and/or after the summer fete 

to make it fun for all that would be fantastic. Please let one of the FoBS 

members know or the school office.  

 

Thank you and have a great weekend! 

 

FoBS Diary Dates 

Ice Friday (3.30pm-4pm) – 

21st June, 5th July, 12th July 

Summer Fete (3.30pm-

5.30pm) – 19th July 
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 BUILDING LEARNING POWERS  

 

CLASS 1 

Evlyn – For being a fantastic host when meeting our new Reception intake and bringing them in to our 

class. She was a great representation of Bolham. 

 

CLASS 2 

Ruby – For showing a positive attitude to completing all her assessments.  

Arya – For working really hard on her Neil Armstrong writing. Beautiful handwriting too.  

 

CLASS 3 

Alistair – For his sensible and cheerful attitude 

Dougie – Great focus and effort in English 

 

CLASS 4C 

Ava – For challenging yourself with your writing, your final piece for our foundling unit is superb.  

 

CLASS 4 

Thomas – For keeping going in the face of difficulties during the Maggie Fasey Challenge. 

 

 

SPECIAL MENTIONS 

 

CLASS 1 

Special mention to Journey, Edward, Mayella, Brooke and Jamie for being so welcoming to our new 

Reception children. 

 

CLASS 2 

Special mention to Class 2 for sharing such a positive attitude to all your assessments. 

 

CLASS 3 

Special mention to Felix for amazing TT Rockstars results. 

 

CLASS 4C 

Special mention to next years 5 and 6’s, I am so looking forward to teaching you all next year, you 

were great on Wednesday! 

 

CLASS 4 

Special mention to Ollie, Ruaridh, Oliver and Elliott for all their help around school during transition. 

Thanks boys!  
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MATHS 99 CLUB  

Congratulations to those children who achieved the following badges this week: 

7 Club 11 Club 22 Club 33 Club 66 Club 88 Club 99 Club 

James R Olive Jessica Harley 

Mary 

Lily 

Lottie 

Eilidh 

Kendle 

Hero 

Arthur G Jayden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIVERTON HIGH SCHOOL BREAKFAST CLUB 

From Monday 1st July until the end of September 2024 THS have got a spot in the Tesco Stronger Starts 

scheme in Tesco Tiverton Superstore, Blundells Way and Tesco Express in Moorhayes. This is to support 

their Breakfast Club in school which runs every morning in the Support Centre to give their more vulnerable 

students a softer start to the day with breakfast provided.  

Shoppers can pick up a token when they shop and pop it into the Tiverton High School Breakfast Club slot 

to support this. Thank you.  

 

MOVIE NEWS! 

 

Zac and his older sister Eva entered an open casting call  

looking for a brother-sister pair for a major movie. Over  

the next six weeks, they went to London five times for  

more and more auditions - some of which were really  

really stressful, especially when one of them had to  

pretend to die and the other had to wail and cry in  

despair! Out of more than 1000 kids, Zac and Eva made  

it all the way to the final audition, which was between  

them and another pair. The final was a screen test with  

a very famous actor playing “their" Dad at the same movie  

studios where Star Wars and Indiana Jones was filmed!  

 

Winning the lead roles would have been completely life changing - in both good and bad ways. In the end, 

the roles went to the other two, but Eva and Zac have been cast in small supporting roles. They will be 

filming their scenes in August and the movie will come out next year sometime - hopefully it will be a PG but 

it may be a 12. Sorry we can’t say what the movie is yet, but watch this space! 
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EXETER NORTHCOTT 

Do you know a child who would enjoy a creative and gentle introduction to theatre and 

performance? Our Infant (ages 5 - 7) and Junior (ages 7 - 9) Young Companies might be just 

what you're looking for! In these fun and playful sessions, children will explore telling stories 

with and to each other through imaginative play, teamwork and skills building. Sound interesting? 

Contact our Box Office for more info and to book!  


